
Notice of Website Renewal  
 

 November 1, 2022 

Canon Optron Inc. 

 

Thank you for using the Canon Optron Inc. website. 

  

We have renewed our website to make it easier and more comfortable to use. 

  

We will continue to provide useful information and enhance the content of our services. 

We look forward to your continued support. 

 
Sincerely, 

 


